

STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 (360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203

December 30, 2014

Vincent Di Cosimo VP Petroleum Logistics Targa Resources 1000 Louisiana, Suite 4300 Houston, TX 77002

Dear Mr. Di Cosimo:

RE: 2014 Hazardous Liquid Pipeline Integrity Management Inspection – Targa Sound Terminal LLC (Insp. No. 5827)

Thank you for your letter dated December 17, 2014, addressing the findings of our inspection conducted at Targa Sound Terminal LLC in Tacoma, WA from August 18 – 21, 2014.

Staff accepts Targa Sound Terminal's proposals to address staff's areas of concern. This inspection will be closed as of December 30, 2014.

Staff would like to thank your company's personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.

Sincerely.

David D. Lykken

Pipeline Safety Director

Enclosure

cc: Troy Goodman, Area Manager, Targa Resources/President, Targa Sound Terminal LLC Tim Huffer, Manager, Regulatory Compliance Manager, Targa Resources Matthew J. Kolata, Environment, Health & Safety Specialist, Targa Sound Terminal LLC